COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES SHEET
June 9, 2024

Please turn in announcements by 10:30 on Wednesday mornings to the office
of the First Christian Reformed Church: office@firstcrc.com or 712-722-0717.

Wednesday, June 12: Habitat for Humanity Rock Valley Stud Finder Family Fun Night - Join Siouxland Habitat
for Humanity from 5:00-6:30pm at 2652 Warren Circle in Rock Valley and enjoy a pork burger meal, bouncy
house, and special time of Prayer & Thanksgiving at 5:30pm! You'll be able to meet the Arteaga family, tour the
home under construction, and view the artistic talents of everyone that sponsored and decorated a stud. We hope
to see you there!

Advance Announcements

Saturday, June 29: Hope Haven’s Rich Harmelink Commemorative Trail Ride at Newton Hills State Park in
Canton, SD, will be held with registration at 8:30am, followed by the trail ride at 10am, and lunch at 12:30pm. To
order a shirt, the cost is $10 or 1 free shirt for every $25 donation. Please order a shirt by June 13 if desired. To
register for this free will donation event, call/email Brenda Gisolf at 712-476-3116 or bgisolf@hopehaven.org.

Friday, July 26: Cornerstone Prison Church, Sioux Falls - Faith Fellowship Weekend:

1:00-3:30pm - Kick Off Worship Service

Saturday, July 27 and Sunday, July 28: 7:30am-3:00pm each day. The theme for the weekend is New
Creation from 1 Corinthians 5:17-21. Join them for worship, large group talks and small group discussions. The
deadline for signing up is Thursday, July 4. For more information or to sign up for part or all of the weekend,
contact office@cornerstonepcsd.org or call 507-215-3670. Please consider this wonderful ministry opportunity!

Requested Announcements

Justice For All is going to Voice of Calvary Ministries in Jackson, MS, on June 15. They are taking school supplies
for VOCM'’s School Backpack Program. Donations may be brought to JFA before June 13. Donations include box
of 8 large or 16 regular crayons, washable markers, glue sticks, 8 oz. school glue, 12” ruler, pocket folders,
colored pencils, pink erasers, #2 pencils, and backpacks. Contact Nick at 712-476-2804 with any questions.
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